Trinity Public Utilities District

Policy of the Board of Directors

INCENTIVE FOR CUSTOMERS TO INSTALL ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGERS

GENERAL POLICY STATEMENT:
The intent of this Policy is to encourage Trinity Public Utilities District (District)
customers to install electric vehicle chargers.

ELIGIBILITY:
1. Must be a customer of the District.

2. Must complete the application(s) for Electric Vehicle Charger Rebate within six (6)
months of installation of the unit(s).

3. Rebate Application requires supporting documentation including;
a. Trinity County Building Permit completed by the County Inspector
b. Copy of the Invoice for the Electric Vehicle Charger system and installation.

INCENTIVE:

The initial rebate amount will be $500.00 per qualified unit and credited to the
customer’s electric bill. The rebate amount is based on an estimate of approximately
ten (10) units, totaling $5,000 annually. The Board of Directors may periodically
increase or decrease the rebate amount and/or limit the funds available for the
incentive.

The Board of Directors will review this incentive annually.

Clarence W. Rose, President
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